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We are extremely grateful for your support in our recent 'Ready Steady 
Read' sponsored event. Thank you to everyone who took part. We raised 

a record total and are delighted with the books that have arrived in 
school this week. They will soon be in the classroom book areas for all 
children to enjoy. A special thank you goes to Clare 

Clarke for organising and running this amazing annual 
event.  
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Reception and Nursery have retold the story of The Three Little Pigs this week as 
part of their topic, ‘Once Upon a Time’. They enjoyed using masks to act out the  

story and then had a go at making their own masks.  

This week, we have also enjoyed plot-
ting a range of feelings using an emo-
tions  thermometer. We came up with 
some   examples of when we had relaxed 
or   worried and then discussed how it 
made us feel. The children were great at        
explaining what we could do if we were 
feeling higher up the scale, and they knew 
that they could ask the grown-ups for 
help. 
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The children in Mrs Cox’s class have been enjoying learning about farming and the 
impact it has on the environment. They have looked at the positives and negatives to 
different farming practices and learned more about the difficulties faced by modern 

farmers. 

The children have continued to nurture our plants, and have been excited to se how 
much they have been growing over the last week.  
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Nursery and Reception 

Amelia (Mimi) and Amilah are our heroes this week. 
They have recently joined our class and have been 
quick to settle in and make friends with the other 
children. There have been lots of smiles and they 
have listened to the adults’ instructions. Well done! 

 

Year 1/2/3 

Mrs Hill and Mrs Munday have nominated Niamh 
and Toby as their learning heroes this week. 
They are both new to our school, and have 

made such a fantastic start in the classroom. They have 
really positive attitudes towards their learning and the 
teachers have been very impressed with the     

friendliness and kindness that they’ve shown 
towards other children. Fabulous! 

 

Year 4/5/6 

Mrs Cox’s Learning Hero this week is Eva. She has worked 
hard on her home learning and even  attended a home learn-
ing session in her break time to make sure she had it ready to 
hand in on time. Her perseverance and hard work have shone 
through. Well done, Eva! 
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Diary Dates  

Monday 3rd May      Early May Bank Holiday—school closed 

Thursday 27th May      Class photos 

Friday 28th May      Break up for Half-term 

Monday 7th June      INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Wednesday 21st July     Last day of Summer Term 

Thursday 22nd July-Wednesday 1st September  Summer Holidays  

Thursday 2nd September      INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Friday 3rd September     INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Monday  6th September     Autumn Term begins—children come to school 

School Dinners 

We will be returning to normal, hot dinners after the May Half-term—hooray! 

Packed Lunches 

Good news! Now that Covid-19 restrictions are beginning to lift, you may send packed lunches in lunch boxes,    
rather than disposable wrapping.   

Best wishes, Mrs Westwood and all the staff at Lighthorne Heath.  

 




